SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH (EVE.) COLLEGE
(University of Delhi)

26" June, 2017

ATTENTION ATTENTION ATTENTION

PAYMENT OF ADMISSION FEE

IMPORTANT NOTICE

This is for the information of all the students who have taken
admission in first Cut-Off list for undergraduate programme in the
College during academic year 2017-18, that the fee payment

portal of the University of Delhi will remain open till 11:59
m on 29" June, 2017.

/
g,

(DR-P.K. Khurana)
Principal
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